

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Planning Board Members

Bruce Crawford Chair

Roberta Witham Vice-Chair

Bernard O. Davis, Jr. *Member ex Officio*

Douglas Hartford *Member*

Matt Lampron Member

Jeff Reardon *Member*

Planning Board Alternates

Rhoda Hardy Alternate Member

Roger W. Sanborn Alternate Member ex Officio

Planning & Community Development Staff

Alan H. Hardy Planning & Community Development Director

Kellee Jo Easler Planning & Community Development Assistant

Notice of Decision

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board, on Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at 6:30 PM, the board approved the following:

Application for a Lot Line Adjustment submitted and requested by Sharon Johnson, Trustee of the Shirley McKerley Rev Trust 2012, Map 47, Lot 6, 510 Random Road Hillsville VA 24343 & Dale G. & Barbara J. Randall, of 279 DW Hwy Boscawen, Tax Map 47, Lot 3, being presented by FWS Land Surveying PLLC 56 Boyce Road, Canterbury.

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board,

Bruce Crawford, Chair

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.